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One of the my favorite times in church is Sunday School, or small groups as we call it. Sunday 
school is for just children in the UK. I like the fact that this time is more intimate than regular 
services. Besides teaching, I also allow the chance for anyone to ask Bible or church related 
questions. Often these questions are simply ones of doctrine or Bible understanding, but sometimes 
they reveal deeper challenges our church people are dealing with. One such question was asked 
just last week. It essentially boiled down to “how do we prove to our agnostic friends that the Bible 
is true?” This is a hard question, but what really worried me was the fact that it felt like the young 
person asking was struggling with believing the Bible themselves.  

I think this question reveals a real struggle that our young people are facing. Their world is 
secularized and “scientific” with very little margin for faith. They become knowledgeable about the 
Bible in our Sunday schools. They may even get saved. Then they become practical agnostics in 
their schools and friend groups. I don’t say this to slight young people at all. Far from it, I want for 
us as pastors, preachers, teachers, and parents to be burdened to not just make educated, moral, 
young people. Let’s pray and work towards them becoming Bible believers, Bible lovers, and Bible 
livers.  

Please pray for the young believers of the United Kingdom and the world over. They are facing faith 
battles they often don’t talk about. Please pray, as well, that we preachers, teachers, and parents 
can guide them in the truth of the Word!  

Every week, we draw closer and closer to leaving for furlough. We have boxes beginning to slowly 
stack up at our house. The kids are getting excited to see family and be re-introduced to American 
candy and food. As well, we’re preparing to leave Downham Baptist Church, which means replacing 
ourselves in various ministries the Lord has blessed us to serve in. Please continue to pray for the 
church and their pastor as he’s working to get his visa approved to be here.  

Thank you, 
Sam, Beth, Ruby, and William Quinn
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